
WEST EMERSON AND VINTON STREET INTERSECTION 
IMPROVEMENTS 

 
 

The Melrose Engineering Division, with their traffic engineering consultant, Stantec, have 
developed plans to reconfigure the intersection at West Emerson St. and Vinton St. in Melrose. 
The construction will be funded through a Shared Streets grant from the Massachusetts DOT. 

The proposed improvements are designed to increase safe travel for all roadway users and 
include better sightlines and implementation of a 4-way stop. Work is scheduled for late 

summer 2023, weather permitting, and should only take a couple of weeks. 


